
 

The Guidance Department at Coláiste na Mí is committed to offering comprehensive guidance to           

students, aiding them in making well-informed decisions regarding their future prospects related to             

employment, education, and training. In recent years, we have actively participated in numerous events, 

including Open Days at Universities and Further Education Colleges, Higher Options at the RDS, and World 

Skills in Dublin. 

Moreover, we organise a careers day within our school, featuring career talks from representatives of nine 

universities, two Further Education colleges, two Art colleges, various European institutions,         

apprenticeship colleges, and key industry and state employers such as Garda, Defence Forces, and the ESB. 

We also conducted a successful apprenticeship interview day last year, collaborating with nine local 

employers seeking prospective apprentices from the local community. 

  

  

  

  

 


